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FOMA LINDA UNIVERSITY

SCHOOL OF MEDICINE
DEPARTMENT OF PEDIATRICS

January 3, 1974

LOMA LINDA, CALIFORNIA 92354
(714) 796-7311

Ms. Ann Baker
Raggedy Ann Cattery
156 Iowa Avenue
Riverside, CA 92507

Dear Ms. Baker:

Thank you for your information regarding the research you have
carried out on the ragdoll cats.

I would be happy sometime to work out some sort of research plan which
might help you to document the observations you have made thus far and
perhaps support some of your conclusions. We haven't the time ourselves
to participate in the research, but once the design is set, you or some-
one else could perhaps carry out the actual studies.

How is your ragdoll cattery thriving?

Best wishes to you for a good New Yeag.

Most corgdially yours,

illar enterwall, M.D., M.S., M.P.H.
Professor of Pediatrics & Public Health
Director of the Genetics, Birth Defects &
Chromosome Services
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